worth the down and September 29, 1977 Mrs. Laura L. Bako 22 Second Park Street Milford, Conn. 06460 Dear Mrs. Bako: Mr. Arthur Fiedler has kindly forwarded to me a few sheets of music which you sent him and which apparently he felt might fit into my collection better than with that of the Boston Pops. I have already thanked Mr. Fiedler but would like to extend my appreciation to you for thinking of others in connection with old music of this sort, which has its afficienados around the country. I shall enjoy playing and recording the material. With senewed thanks, I am, Sincerely, Lester S. Levy LSL: ew CC: Mr. Fiedler